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Placer-Nevada Rx Drug Safety Coalition

THANK YOU!

Placer-Nevada Rx Drug Safety Coalition would
like to take a moment to express gratitude to
our community. Whether you are a partner
with whom we collaborate, a sponsor who
supports our missions, a community member
who has utilized our services, or a
professional who serves our community's
health and wellness, we appreciate you!

The work we do would not possible without
our community. We celebrate the work we
have accomplished together thus far and are
excited for the achievements yet to come. 
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SAVE THE DATES
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Sierra Community Medical Foundation is
participating in Giving Tuesday again
this year. We are utilizing this global
generosity movement to kick off a
fundraiser which will last through the
duration of 2021! Funds will be directed
towards providing coats to children and
youth in our community. Our full flyer
regarding Giving Tuesday details the
movement and our mission, and offers a
chance to learn from Dr. Craig Corp
(pictured above), a leading pediatrician
in our community, about the importance
of supporting youth health.

Get ready to support the health, comfort,
and happiness of children in our
community this Giving Tuesday with
Sierra Community Medical Foundation. 

GIVING TUESDAY: 
NOVEMBER 30TH, 2021

Giving Tuesday is November 30th, 2021.
Get ready to give with Sierra Community
Medical Foundation this year! Donations
are always accepted via our website.

The next Rx Drug Safety Coalition
Meeting will be held over a Zoom
platform on December 16th, 2021. Zoom
link and additional meeting reminders
will be sent out from
rxdrugsafety@gmail.com.

We wish our community a happy and
relaxing holiday and look forward to
continuing our work together!

Be sure to keep an eye out for our future
newsletters and to follow us on social
media for more information. Reach out
to rxdrugsafety@gmail.com with
questions, concerns, or more
information on getting involved! 

SAVE THE DATES

http://www.scmfoundation.org/Portals/0/GIVING%20TUES%20W%20DR%20CORP.pdf
https://pl.mxmerchant.com/mxcustomer/d/b0c1992b-971b-4c00-b142-ad2861d9b336/v3

